This project heralds the start of a combined effort with two other clubs – Brisbane and Brisbane Breakfast.  Three bursaries valued at $2000 each were awarded to indigenous women attending the University of Queensland. 
The bursaries were coordinated between the three Zonta clubs and the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Studies Unit at University of Queensland.   
